NDP GROUP MEETING:

DATE: WEDNESDAY 18TH OCTOBER 2018 TIME: 7.00PM TO 9PM

PRESENT: Brian Spencer, Alison Feist, Jan Stevenson, Tudor Walters, Mike Tyers, Guy Cooper

Apologises: Paul Newman, Tony Chudziak,

Meeting of steering group, objective to provide three alternative plans for 26 houses to be built in the Crow Hill/ Upton Bishop area in the next 12 years in line with the Herefordshire Local Plan Core Strategy 2011-2031.

Actions:

5 of us attended the last meeting. Most of the time was spent discussing the Open Day and the organisation on the day. The following have volunteered to be available on 10th;

- 1. Open day -
- Guy and Paul sharing the day?
- Jan morning
- Brian and Alison all day
- Tony to be confirmed
- Parish Councillors have been invited by Tony but not sure who is attending. It would be good to see them all there at some point, both as Parishioners and Council members.
- Bill Wiggin is unable to attend but his wife should be there
- Barry Durkin and he will be there in the morning
- Chris Gooding should be in attendance but I am waiting for a call back from him(see below)
- Mike and Tudor are unavailable
- 2. BPS to make sure all of the A3 posters are edited into the same format as the one attached Any edits by 5th November , final editing and printing the final versions that week. Jan and Guy to review
- 3. Further to Jan's email, the Vision Statement from the original 2004 plan is to be used
- 4. Slight problem in that no display boards are available that weekend due to 100th Anniversary celebrations. However, we can lay out tables for each of the topics with the poster/information and feedback sheets around the hall.
- 5. We have tea/coffee etc. and all stationery, pens, post-its and stickers. If anyone can provide a cake or two, that would be excellent.
- 6. BPS ordered two A0 print of the Parish Map(also now in Dropbox as it is a big file), not encapsulated at this stage.

7. Data Orchard - The only other slight problem that has arisen that you may be aware of is that Chris is leaving Dataorchard at the end of March. I need to discuss with him the impact of this and what we do for support after this date as they are withdrawing from the NDP arena at that time. I will let you know as soon as things are clearer.

Next Meeting 22nd November 2018 at 7.00pm